
 

Luther Manor Weekly Happenings and Updates  

January 26, 2022 6:09 pm 

Campus Updates 

● A fully vaccinated and boosted support staff member tested positive for COVID-
19. They had direct contact with two other staff members only and those who 
may have been exposed to this staff member have been communicated with and 
are being tested per required timing standards. There were no residents who had 
direct contact with this staff member. 
 

● I thought it would be helpful to reiterate the newest CDC visitor guidelines that we 
have implemented at Luther Manor.  

○ There is no longer a limit in any of our program areas to the number or 
age of the people who can visit at the same time. 

○ Visits can occur even if there is a positive case as long as we can ensure 
potential exposure is mitigated. 

○ If you are not feeling well and/or answer yes to any of our screening 
questions upon arrival, please do not visit. Even cold or allergy symptoms 
can be a sign of COVID-19. Please do not risk your loved one’s health. 
We’d be happy to assist with a virtual visit as a safer way to remain 
connected with your loved one.  

○ All visitors are required to screen-in at designated entrances and wear 
face masks during the entirety of the visit.  

○ It is imperative that all visitors practice proper hand hygiene upon arrival, 
frequently during the visit and upon departure. Hand sanitizer is readily 
available throughout Luther Manor. 

○ If you have any symptoms or are simply not feeling well, do not visit until 
you speak with one of our staff members about your specific 
circumstances. 
 

Interested in hearing more from us? 
● Subscribe to receive email updates at COVIDUpdates@LutherManor.org  
● Visit our website at www.luthermanor.org 

● Follow us on Facebook at LutherManorWI 


